
From: Ashley Arsua

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Raymond Galler

Subject: HANDI HOUSE PERMITS

Date: Friday, October 13, 2023 3:35:17 PM

Good afternoon Melissa,

My name is Ashley Arsua and I work at Handi House in Lake City. 

Per our phone conversation earlier today, I am reaching out in regards to permit application
#61007 for Lake City Christian Academy that we would like to keep the permit open. We are
going to be switching everything to James Player as our previous contractor Ulysees Rushing
has passed away unexpectedly. 

Also, as far as application #61326 for Edward Allen, it is okay for the homeowner to take over
the process of his own application for his permit. We, as the dealer, will still stand behind all
wind loads and anything he needs during the process.

If you have any questions please let us know.

Thank you, 
-- 

Ashley Arsua
Handi House of Lake City
386-438-8020
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